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Spreading Joy By The Sea For Christmas.

As we believe that Christmas is a time for families to gather and beloved ones to reconnect,
we held our annual Christmas lunch on December 25 at our main restaurant. We were glad
to cater for a full house, as the more happy faces we serve, the merrier Christmas gets. Kids
had their share of fun too, with our usual play area and special holidays’ entertainment.

Cheers
fo the

New Year!

Ringing In The New Year With Style.

It’s the most exciting time of the year with people cheering, champagne sparkling and music
echoing from Le Yacht Club - Beirut. Ending the year with fun and laughter, our guests made
sure to give 2019 a glamorous, warm welcome! They indulged in a lavish dinner and danced
the night away to the beats of a live singer, dancer and DJ.

Opening Of New Internal Kitchen Unit.

Steaming from our obligation to exceed your expectations on all levels, we announce to you
the official opening of our internal kitchen unit. We have gathered the best professionals to
treat your taste buds and offer you an unparalleled service. Furthermore, a selection of the
best caterers in town will be at your disposal to satisfy your needs during grand celebrations.

Making your event’s vision come to life.

We know that each event, from national celebrations to private dinners, has a distinct story
to tell and we are dedicated to sharing these stories with you. We are proud to have recently
hosted Roads for Life fundraising event “Art Saves Lives” in collaboration with Elie Saab, in
addition to Kazakhstan MNational Day celebration, and a diverse array of private dinners.
Contact us now to add your 2019 event to our distinguished success stories.



